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Comments: The fiber optic project is drastically needed in my area.  I live adjacent to the National Forest and my

electric lines already go through parts of the Forest.  The fiber optic line is needed to promote safety and

enhance communications for me.  I do not have cell service in my area.  Satellite TV signal is blocked by forests

and mountains.  HughesNet satellite service is very limited and often problematic.  StarLink will also not reach my

location.  My power pole is marked for routing of the fiber cable and I need the Forest Service to let it through

soonest.  

Thank you, Guy Belleman

 


